
SKYLINE BRIDGE PLAYERS ARE INVITED TO HORIZON HOUSE FOR 
THE JANUARY 2, BRIDGE BASH.


 This day is designed for the enjoyment of regular bridge players as well as 
the latent ones who haven’t played since the turn of the century.  


January 2,  10:12 AM start with two minutes of introduction, pre set hands, 
and mentors available.


	 NOON  Box lunches served ($16.00 prepaid) plus review sheets for 
haggling purposes, covering the morning hands.


	 12:45 PM. Deal and play.  The movement allows players to get 
acquainted, if only briefly.


	 2:30 PM. A celebratory glass of wine (well deserved)!


Reservations are needed.  Partners are NOT needed.  Janet Daggatt   
jdaggatt@earthlink.net, or 206 382 5486.


Plans are being made for Brush Up lessons in mid-March.  Three days of 
one hour lessons/play following.  Skyline players welcomed.


Looking down the line, Horizon House residents are hoping for Home and 
Home play with Skyline residents. 
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